
  
 

 

Please sign this petition and be one of the 800 people to help support and 
save our vital voluntary and community services. 
 
Derbyshire County Council is proposing cuts to discretionary funding. This 
means that key local charities and community organisations which support 



 

the health and wellbeing of residents are in danger of closure. 
 
At risk are services supporting mental health provision, befriending and lunch 
clubs, day centres, funding for community groups and important support for 
charities. 
 
Thousands of people who live life with poor physical and mental health, 
learning difficulties, loneliness and isolation will be left without vital support. 
Particularly affected will be older people, marginalised communities and the 
most vulnerable in our society. 
 
Derbyshire Voluntary Action are asking the Council to debate in full any 
proposed cuts to discretionary funding and consider the significant 
impact to communities if services are reduced. 
 
Please sign the petition to voice your concern for the lives of our 
neighbours. 
 
SIGN THE PETITION 
We think is it important that a discussion takes place regarding the 
catastrophic affects to our communities and services if these cuts happen. 
 
If this petition receives 800 signatures this should mean: 

• The council will have to debate about the decision to cut funding 
• Refer the petition to the relevant Cabinet Member or Full Council for 

consideration 

The VCSE are part of the solution, not the problem. 
 
To learn more about the proposed cuts please 
visit https://dva.org.uk/voluntary-sector-cuts/ 
 

 

 

 

https://chesterfieldvc.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fc56caa5193be89ba816bfa3c&id=9543cd18e1&e=895b82c2b2
https://chesterfieldvc.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fc56caa5193be89ba816bfa3c&id=c4c37193c8&e=895b82c2b2


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://chesterfieldvc.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fc56caa5193be89ba816bfa3c&id=40e804d57f&e=895b82c2b2
https://chesterfieldvc.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fc56caa5193be89ba816bfa3c&id=40e804d57f&e=895b82c2b2


 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

For more details please email info@chesterfieldvc.org.uk

mailto:info@chesterfieldvc.org.uk


 

 



 

 

   



 

 

Chesterfield has been selected by the Government as one of 55 towns to receive almost 
£20 million worth of funding (2024 to 2034) to invest in local people’s priorities. 

This is an opportunity for you to influence how that money is spent! …….  

Hi 

I am delighted to let you know that I have been invited to sit on the Chesterfield Town 
Board and am looking forward to ensuring the needs and interests of our vibrant and 
resourceful voluntary and community sector are well represented.  

As you may be aware, the Board will have responsibility for the allocation of significant 
funds for our town over the next few years and this is your chance to provide your own 
views about the priorities for the Board’s work. I do urge you to complete the survey – 
the more of you who do the better the picture we get to steer our decisions. Here is a 
link to the survey for your convenience. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Chesterfieldonlinesurvey   

Thank you, in advance, for your contribution to this exciting new opportunity. 

Jacqui 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Chesterfieldonlinesurvey

